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The Mount Zion Chapter of Distributive
Education Clubs has enjoyed a most succes sful
year. It has sponsored three assembly pro-
grams, an alumni tea, eight professional
meetings, two pay programs, and an employer-
employee banquet. The members and their
sponsor, Mrs. Helen Robinson Taylor, have
attended regional, district, and state conven-
tions. Among the state honors that the club
has won are these: a state charter; second
place in Project-of-the- Year; winner of a three-
star plaque for Club- of-the- Year, which is the
highest award in its field; and State President
of South Carolina Distributive Education Clubs
of America, Perry Bonds.
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